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2024 Calendar Program: Another Successful Year 
 

Thank you to all who submitted projects to our 2024 Calendar Program. Selected projects are featured 
on the 2024 Wall Calendar, which you should have received through the mail in December.  
 
In addition to the 2024 wall calendar, you may receive recognition by having your project appear in our 
literature, website, featured on LinkedIn, or submitted to industry magazines for publication and 
awards. Again, thank you for sharing your projects! 
  
We offered Authorized Builders two chances to win this year by participating in our annual Calendar 
Program. Each project submitted prior to our Early Bird deadline was entered into a random drawing for 
a chance to win a YETI Roadie 24 cooler. All qualifying projects submitted, including those entered into 
the Early Bird drawing, were entered into a random drawing to win our exciting new Grand Prize, a 
Blackstone 36” Gas Griddle Cooking Station and an Omaha Steaks gift card.  
 

CONGRATULATIONS to our winners! 
Western Consulting 
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Jim Fernandes Construction 
 
 
 

Shown, from left, is Robert Fernandes, 
Landon Rocha, and Scott Reno, all of Jim 
Fernandes Construction, with their 
winning Blackstone Griddle. 


